
 
 

 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

   

 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st 
July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 

The Kings Coronation 
Monday 8th May  

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
 
 
 

Diamond 
Heroes 
Stardust 
Aladdin 
Mars 
Cosmic 
Golden 

Total No of 
Children Read 
every day this 

week 
 

 

YR—14 
Y1—10 
Y2—16 
Y3—20 
Y4—23 
Y5—22 
Y6—22 

Percentage 
 

 
 

YR—50% 
Y1—66% 
Y2—57% 
Y3—69% 
Y4—88% 
Y5—97% 
Y6—84% 

 

Reception Forest School 
  

Wednesday 3rd May  
 

Please wear appropriate footwear and bring a rain jacket  
(and you may also wish to wear your crown!)  

 

To celebrate the coronation of our new King and Queen, we are 
asking the children to come to school next Friday, dressed as 
Kings and Queens. Alternatively they can dress up in red, white 
and blue.   
 
The children are also invited to a banquet ‘Fit for little Kings and 
Queens’ . A special lunch to commemorate the royal event. 
 
If your child normally brings a packed lunch to school but would 
like to join their class for the lunch, please make a payment of 
£2.50 on Parentpay by Wednesday 3rd May. 
 

Give your unwanted Items a New Home 
 
Are you eager to get rid of your unwanted household goods? If yes, 
why don’t you donate them to ‘Get Rid of and Donate’? 
 
‘Get Rid of and Donate’ redistribute unwanted items – preloved good  
quality clothes, bags, bedding, books, shoes, DVDs, toys, tech, furniture, 
music and more – to those in need in and around the London boroughs of 
Lambeth and Southwark.  
 
There will be a van in the school playground on Friday 5th  April to collect your donations. 
 
Please do not bring items to school before 3.30 pm on Friday, as we will not accept them.  
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Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

 

YR—95% 
Y1—100% 
Y2—98% 
Y3—91% 
Y4—97% 
Y5—92% 
Y6—91% 

 
 

Number of  Chil-
dren Late Before 

the Close of Regis-
ter 

 

 

 YR—8 
 Y1—5 
 Y2—2 
 Y3—3 
 Y4—2 
 Y5—7 
 Y6—2 

 
 

Number of  
Children Late 

After the Close 
of Register 

 
 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—0 
Y6—3 

Golden Class (YR) spent a  

lovely afternoon with members 

of Brixton Fire Brigade. 
 

The children were captivated 

by the firemen, with their  

firefighting apparatus and their 

big, shiny fire engine—and the 

firemen were delighted by the 

children. 

 

 

Please note 
that school 

will be 
closed to all  

pupils  
except those 
in Year 6.   

School is closed  due to 

On Tuesday, Y2 had a great day out.  
They climbed to the top of the 
Monument to the Great Fire of London.  
 
The children were treated to fantastic 
views of the city and enjoyed a river 
walk to St Paul’s Cathedral. 


